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 Milford Government Access Television Committee 
 
Tuesday, May 25, 2010 
 
Platt Technical High School 
Room 113 
600 Orange Avenue 
Milford, CT  06461 
 
Call to Order: 7:13 PM 
 
Attendance:  Michael Manente, Michael Cavallaro, Paula Patterson 
 
Motion to accept the previous minutes made by Michael Cavallaro, Seconded by Paula Patterson. 
Motion passed. 
 
Michael Manente reported that Fairfield University commencement was broadcast live on May 23, 
2010.  There was a discussion about which I-net locations are currently utilizing cable boxes.  Mike 
Manente will contact Jennifer Young at Cablevision to verify the number of boxes received by 
MGAT.  
 
Michael Cavallaro presented MGAT financial information.  Michael Manente will check and verify 
the GATA grant amount.  
 
Toby Zabinisky was not present to report on contacting the Facility Director of the Parsons building 
to discuss and plan for the installation of additional wiring from the modulator to the Board of 
Education room.  
 
The line producer reported that the laptop computer and editing software has been received.  This 
has greatly enhanced the production of DVD’s.  The storage cabinet will be ordered. A new DVR 
will be purchased to replace the existing one that is no longer functioning properly.   
 
Michael Manente moved to adjourn the meeting.  Seconded by: Michael Cavallaro. Passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:25 PM. 
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